
  
  

Vice Chancellor Dr. Raj Nehru will Receive National Award
Why In News?

On December 18, 2023, Dr. Raj Nehru, Vice Chancellor of Shri Vishwakarma Skill University, Dudhola
(Palwal), has been selected for the 'National Skill Based Training and Research Award-2023'.

Key Points

This award will be presented to Vice Chancellor Dr. Raj Nehru at the 20th annual celebration of the
Confederation of Indian Universities (CIU) on December 29, 2023 at the India International Centre,
Delhi.
Vice Chancellor Dr. Raj Nehru is the founder Vice Chancellor of the country's first Government
Skills University.
By establishing the country's first Innovative Skill School, he has achieved an ambitious
achievement in realizing the vision of KG to PG model.
The credit for starting the Earn While Learn model also goes to Vice Chancellor Dr. Raj Nehru. They
have provided opportunities to students to earn while studying through on-the-job training.
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